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Stolen Pickup Recovered in Nemaha County

(KMZA)--A stolen pickup truck from Topeka has been recovered in Nemaha County.
According to press release from the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department, deputies on Tuesday
afternoon responded to a report of an unattended pickup and trailer on 96th Road just east of
Highway 63.

It was determined that the 1998 Dodge Ram truck had been reported stolen in Topeka in August.
The investigation continues.
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